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News and Information

	· Parent Information Day

· 50/50 Winner
· House Points
· Athletics
· Uniform Shop

· Underwear

· School Lunch Money
Parent Information Day
Are you the parent of a disabled child or a child with special educational needs?

Would you like more information about local and national developments in services?

There are free meetings being held in Maidstone on Saturday 12th March between 9.30 am and 3.30 pm at the Ramada Hotel ME17 1RE and Tonbridge on Saturday 26th March between 9.30 am and 3.30 pm at the River Centre TN9 1RE.

Identical sessions are run in the morning and afternoon. A light lunch and refreshments are included.

For further details or to book a place, please contact Jane Bracey on 01622 350640 or email 

Jane.bracey2@kent.gov.uk

50/50 Winner
This months’ 50/50 winner is Mrs Ozsoykal, parent of Suzan in 3C.  She wins £46.00.  Congratulations!

	House Points

The points for each house are being collated weekly and are being displayed in the hall. I am sure the children keep you posted about how their house is doing.
Athletics

Last Thursday, pupils in Year 5 and 6 took part in the Tonbridge Sports Partnership Indoor Athletics Championship. Altogether 16 schools took part competing in 12 events. Cage Green finished in 7th place overall which reflected the excellent efforts of all the children who took part on the day both individually and as a team.
Our best and notable performances were:
Girls  
Track- 6 lap Paarlauf (2nd from16) 
4x1 relay (2nd from 16)
Field- Standing long jump (2nd from 16)
 Boys
Track- 4x1 relay (2nd from 16)
Obstacle Relay (3rd from 16)
Field- Standing Triple Jump (2nd from 16)
Soft Javelin (3rd from 16 )

	Congratulations to all pupils who took part and thank you to all the parents/carers who showed their support on the day. 
Uniform Shop

[image: image2.wmf]The Uniform shop will be running after school on Monday 7th February.

Don’t forget your P.E. 
T-shirts, in house colours.
Underwear

If you have any underwear that your children have outgrown, please could you send any items into your child’s class, to be used if accidents should occur during the school day. Thank you.
School Lunch  Money

School Lunches cost £2.00 per day or £10.00 per week. If your child/children would like a school lunch please note that lunches may be ordered for a minimum of three days per week. 
Money should be paid weekly, on a Monday, or termly in a sealed envelope

to the class teacher.  Thank you.



